
EX125. Joint Consultative Committee – 28 February 2017

Disciplinary and Capability Policies
Naloxone Policy

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Housing Services presenting changes to the Disciplinary and Capability
policies and a policy for the use of Naloxone within the workplace.

The proposed changes to the Disciplinary and Capability policies which
remove the requirement for a legal representative to attend hearings or
appeals, and a policy on the use of Naloxone had been considered by the
Joint Consultative Committee on 28 February 2017 (ref JCC38 and
JCC39) and referred to the Executive for approval.

Decision

The Executive agreed the immediate implementation of changes to
the administrative arrangements within the Disciplinary and
Capability Policies and a new Naloxone Policy.


